
   

 

The Trussell Trust Road Show took place in 

Limavady on 21st May. Dr Sinead Furey, from 

the University of Ulster talked about hunger 

and poverty in Northern Ireland. Emma 

Revie, Chief Executive of the Trussell Trust, 

and her Team then looked at, the services 

which exist to meet the need, showing that 

1.6million food parcels were given out 

through the Trussell Trust Network of 

Foodbanks in 2019, an increase of 19%.  

In the afternoon we had the opportunity to 

reflect on what we as Foodbanks do and 

how we might be a Network for Change to 

work towards a day when Foodbanks are no 

longer needed.  

 
 

Volunteers enjoyed an evening hearing of 

the plans for Salvation Army and about their 

valuable work in our community. Those 

present also heard of the ‘Shared Values’ of 

the Larne Foodbank Volunteers who were 

thanked for all that they do to help those 

experiencing Food Poverty.  
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It was great to be part of the 50th Anniversary celebrations 

of Craigyhill Methodist Church who have been  ‘A light on a 

hill showing the way to Jesus,1969 to 2019’ The Methodist 

President chatted to the Larne Foodbank Volunteers and 

dedicated the new Foodbank project as the Foodbank 

continues to develope to meet the growing need here in 

the town of Larne. We are grateful to all who continue to 

support us with food and finance and to the Volunteers 

who with gentleness and kindness meet those who come 

through our doors.  

 

Tickets available for the popular Evening of Entertainment in 
the wonderful setting of Glenarm Castle Gardens on Friday 
21st June 2019. You can listen to the melodies of Larne 
Concert Choir and airs of soloist Ruth Morrow, the 
harmonies of Killyglen Accordion Orchestra, the skirl of the 
Bagpipes by Trevor Hassin and the monologues of Ethel 
Simpson. Bring your own picnic and enjoy the evening.  
Tickets available from: Larne Visitor Information centre, 
Book Nook Larne Main Street; Glenarm Tourist Information 
Centre; Glenarm Castle Gardens Tea Rooms and Larne 
Foodbank Office 02828277530 All proceeds go towards the 
work of Larne Foodbank. 
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